
            

                     

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations  

and the Population Division of the Department of Economic and  

Social Affairs of the United Nations 

Invite you to a briefing on: 

 

Policy Responses to Low Fertility 

Tuesday, 03 November 2015 (1.00pm – 2.30pm)  

Conference Room 8 

 

A growing number of countries around the world are facing declining levels of 
childbearing and ageing of their populations. These trends have profound implications 
for a broad range of economic, social and health care policies and programmes. Building 
on a series of studies across Asia, Europe, North America and Australia, the briefing will 
discuss lessons learned and policy guidance for countries experiencing low fertility and 
the consequent ageing of their populations, and for those that are likely to face these 
challenges in the not-too-distant future.  

 

Opening Remarks 

(H.E. Ambassador Youngju Oh, Deputy Permanent Representative  

of the Republic of Korea) 

 

Global Trends in Fertility and Population Ageing 

(Mr. John R. Wilmoth, Director, Population Division,  

Department of Economic and Social Affairs) 

 

Policy Responses to Low Fertility:  

Cross-cutting Issues and Lessons Learned 

(Ms. Minja Kim Choe, Senior Fellow, East-West Center) 

 

Please RSVP: korea.un_2c@mofa.go.kr  
 

For more information: http://www.un.org/en/development/desa/population/events/expert-group/24/index.shtml 


